
Dear Chair Holvey and Members of the Committee,
I, Anne Dolan, strongly support HB 2574, which allows for a natural organic reduction (NOR) of remains. As someone who cares 
deeply about the climate and fears for my grandchildrens' future, I feel this is a more environmentally friendly and sustainable option 
for Oregon and for our world. Oregonians have been on the forefront of caring for the environment, such as with the bottle bill. The 
state of Washington is already doing this, as, I believe, is California. 
For our chlidren and grandchildren, I ask for your support of this important legislation and thank you for your hard work.
Sincerely,
Anne M Dolan
3214 NE 24th Ave, Portland, OR 97212
617-650-3732 cell


